Farmington Town Council

CHAIR REPORT

NEW & NOTEWORTHY

The Town Council held a Public Hearing and approved the
Recommended Budget for Fiscal Year 2024/2025.

The Annual Town Meeting will be held on April 15, 2024, at 7pm in the
FHS Auditorium.

The Budget Referendum will be held on April 25, 2024, from 6am - 8pm
at your regular polling location.

The Town Council received a presentation regarding the Town of
Farmington’s Audited Financial Report for Fiscal Year 2023/2024. The
auditors indicated that this was a clean report.

The Town Council awarded the bid for Burlington Road Reconstruction
from the Burlington Town Line to Plainville Avenue.

The Town Council reviewed and approved ADA and Fair Housing
Policies and Procedures.

The Town Council held a Public Hearing to purchase 6.5 +/- acres of
property located on Glen Hollow Drive for Open Space.

Buy-a-Brick Fundraiser

The 1928 Building Committee and the Town of Farmington are proud to
announce the Buy-a-Brick Fundraiser to generate funds for the Stephen A.
Flis Scholarship, for Farmington students interested in pursuing a career in
public service. As part of this fundraiser, you can engrave a custom message
on a brick which wiill be placed by the main entrance of the renovated 1928
Building, which will serve as the new Town Hall. For more information, visit
www.1928building.org
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